
Thank you Brown Bears, Hockey
Fans, and Boy and Girls Club!

Thank you Kenai Public
Health!

Thank you Link Year!

Thank you Diamond
Dance Project!

Thank you Hilcorp
employees!

Hilcorp employees have
donated generously over
the past three months!

DDP delivering annual
food drive donations at
KPFB.

Kenai Public Health clinic
delivering free COVID-19
vaccinations at KPFB.

Mark Dixson and Greg
posing with the 179
pounds of food from
the Soldotna Rotary
Club food drive. 

Link Year volunteering in the
warehouse and kitchen.

The Brown Bears hockey team, the
Boys and Girls Clubs of the Kenai
Peninsula, and the food bank
partnered together for a fundraiser
and food drive.

Rhoda and Lilly having fun at the KPFB
booth. 

Thank you
Soldotna
Rotary Club!

Thank you Gary and
Sharon Hale!
Gary and Sharon
donated the proceeds
from their Christmas
Lights display to the
food bank.


